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TAPE 66, SIDE A

006    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING, SB 309, SB 310, SB 312

010  MIKE MERIWETHER, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Gives  overview of SB
309 -SB 314.

030   JOAN   GREEN,   COMMITTEE  RESEARCHER:   Provides   further
background information on SB 309, 310, and SB 312.

073  TOM WEBBER,  SEN. HAMBY'S  OFFICE: Testifies  in SUPPORT  of SB 
309, SB 310, AND SB 312 as amended.

081  KAREN  GRINNELL,  F.A.T.H.E.R.S.: Submits  and  summarizes 
testimony on EXHIBIT A in SUPPORT of SB 's 309, 310, AND 312.

113  SEN. KERANS:  Asks questions  regarding opportunities  between
first and second family children.

118    KAREN GRINNELL:  Responds and continues with testimony.

149  ELIZABETH MACQUIRE, F.A.T.H.E.R.S.: Submits  and summarizes



testimony on EXHIBIT A in SUPPORT of SB 's 309, 310, AND 312.

174    KAREN GRINNELL:  Continues with testimony on SB 312.

259  CARL  MEYERS, OREGON  STATE BAR,  FAMILY LAW  SECTION: Reports 
that the Oregon State Bar takes no position on these bills, and will be
a part of the interim work group to discuss the issues further.

271  SEN. BRYANT:  Supports the  Oregon State  Bar's involvement  in the
work groups.

276    CARL MEYERS:  Responds.

309  COLLEEN WALKER, CITIZEN:  Submits and summarizes  testimony on
EXHIBIT B in SUPPORT of SB 's 309, 310, AND 312.

345    PAUL DOYLE, CITIZEN:  Testifies in SUPPORT OF SB 310.

417   MAUREEN  MCKNIGHT,  OREGON  LEGAL   SERVICES:  Submits  and
summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT C in OPPOSITION to SB 's 309 and 310,
and SUPPORT of SB 312  with  the  proposed amendments  from  the 
District Attorney's

Association.

TAPE 67, SIDE A

005    MAUREEN MCKNIGHT:  Continues testimony on EXHIBIT C.

058   CARL   STECHER,  OREGON   DISTRICT  ATTORNEY'S   ASSOCIATION:
Proposes amendments to SB 312. 077    SEN. BRYANT:  Asks Carl Stecher to
submit his comments in writing.

089   HELENJANE  WILLIAMS,  OLDER  WOMEN'S  LEAGUE:  Submits  and
summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT  D in OPPOSITION  to SB  309, AND SB 
310. Has no

position on SB 312 because she has not seen the amendments.

190    HELENJANE WILLIAMS:  Continues with testimony.

300    HELENJANE WILLIAMS:  Continues with testimony.

380  HELENJANE WILLIAMS:  Concludes testimony in  OPPOSITION to  SB 309,
310 , AND 312.

407  LYNNETTE  BARKOWSKI, F.A.T.H.E.R.S.:  Testifies  in SUPPORT  of  SB
309 , 310, AND 312.

Submitted for the record from  JAMES B. LINDSEY, EXHIBIT E  in SUPPORT
of SB 309 .

TAPE 66, SIDE B

010  LYNNETTE BARKOWSKI:  Continues with  testimony in  SUPPORT of  SB
's 309 , 310, and 312.

037    DIANE GOODRUM, CITIZEN:  Testifies in SUPPORT of SB 309.



092    SEN. BRYANT:  Discusses issues in Diane Goodrum's testimony.

100    DIANE GOODRUM:  Responds.

Submitted for the record from LAUREN MOUGHON, EXHIBIT F, in OPPOSITION
to SB 's 309 , 310, and 312.

WORK SESSION, SB 1089

187    MIKE MERIWETHER:  Gives update on SB 1089 and proposed
amendments.

207  BDAN  ENOS,  OPEU:  Testifies  on  SB  1089.  States  that the
proposed amendments from LC have errors in them.

214   KATHERINE  TETRICK,  WORTHY  WAGE  COALITION:  Testifies  on  SB
108 9. Discusses the errors in the proposed amendments.

255    BDAN ENOS:  Continues testimony on the amendments.

284  SEN.  BRYANT: Where  does the  $50  thousand dollars  come from 
for the study?

295    BDAN ENOS:  Responds.

303    MIKE MERIWETHER:  Explains the fiscal impact statement.

317  SEN.  KERANS: Discusses  Other Fund  options. Asks  why this  bill
isn't going to Ways and Means.  Speaks to the bill.

375    BDAN ENOS:  Continues with testimony.

387    KATHERINE TETRICK:  Continues with testimony.

400  SEN.  KERANS: Speaks  to the  bill. Provides  suggestions on 
moving the bill.

424  ARLENE COLLINS, CHILD CARE  COMMISSION: Submits and summarizes
testimony on EXHIBIT G in OPPOSITION of SB 1089.

TAPE 67, SIDE B

015    ARLENE COLLINS:  Continues testimony in OPPOSITION SB 1089.

030    KATHERINE TETRICK:  Continues with testimony on compensation
issues.

047  SEN. BRYANT: Would you  have a problem with  substituting the Child
Care Commission for  the  Worthy  Wage Commission,  so  we  don't  have
the

duplication of another commission?

051    ARLENE COLLINS:  Responds.

058    KATHERINE TETRICK:  Responds.



068    ARLENE COLLINS:  Responds to Katherine Tetrick's testimony.

086   SEN.  KERANS:  Suggests  not  giving  the   study  to  the  Child
Care Commission, but require the Executive Department to conduct the
study in conjunction with the advice  from the Child  Care Commission
and child

care workers.

104  MOTION:  VICE-CHAIR  SPRINGER:  Moves  the  proposed  amendments 
to SB 1089.

105  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so  ordered.
All members are present.

108  MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves  SB 1089  as  amended  to  the  Floor
with a DO PASS recommendation.

114  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so  ordered.
All members are present.

CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 4:31 p.m.

EXHIBIT LOG:

A - Testimony on SB 309, 310, 312  - Karen Grinnell and Elizabeth
MacQuire - 4 pages B -  Testimony on SB 309 - Colleen Walker - 3 pages C
-  Testimony on SB 309, 310, 312 - Maureen McKnight - 5 pages D -
Testimony on SB 309 - Helenjane Williams - 2 pages E -  Testimony on SB
309 - James Lindsey - 3 pages F -  Testimony on SB 309-314 - Lauren
Moughon - 3 pages G -  Testimony on SB 1089 - Arlene Collins - 1 page
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